SQUIRES AVENUE BULWELL NOTTINGHAM NG6 8HG PRINCIPAL: MATT IRONS
EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL: CHRIS KEEN

T +44 (0)115 964 7640 E enquiries@bulwellacademy.org.uk www.bulwellacademy.org.uk THE BULWELL ACADEMY
Creative Education
Trust

28 April 2025

Dear parents and carers

As we transition into the summer term and temperatures begin to rise, I would like to reiterate our school uniform expectations. Given the unpredictable nature of UK weather, we require all students to wear their blazers every day. If the weather becomes particularly hot, as forecasted for this week, we will inform students daily if they are permitted to remove their blazers. No student is allowed to wear a jumper, jacket, or coat in place of the blazer.

School jumpers must also be removed if a student feels too warm, prior to removing their blazer. Blazers may be taken off during lessons at the teacher's discretion.

We recommend that students bring water with them, and they are allowed to drink it throughout the day. However, students are expected to fill their water bottles at appropriate times and should not request to leave lessons to do so. Water bottles can be refilled during break, lunch, and between lessons.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter and encourage you to discuss the importance of following the uniform policy with your child. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at *craig.chapman3@bulwellacademy.org.uk* or alternatively on 0115 964 7640.

Thank you for your understanding and support.

Your sincerely

Mr Chapman Vice Principal